SRA



## 10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary

3 October 1990

Dean Nigol,

## LONDON ECONOMIC SUMMIT

Thank you for your letter of 2 October about the dates for the Economic Summit. It seems to me very typical of the Canadians: no one ever tells Mr. Mulroney anything! I knew that we had proposed some dates but, caught off guard, could not remember the precise ones. I will get in touch with Mr. Spector and urge him to polish up his act.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Stephen Wall (Foreign and Commonwealth Office).

(C. D. POWELL)

Nigel Wicks, Esq., C.V.O., C.B.E., HM Treasury.

6



## **HM** Treasury



Parliament Street London SWIP 3AG Telephone 071-270 4369

N L Wicks CVO CBE Second Permanent Secretary

C D Powell Esq 10 Downing Street LONDON SW1

2 October 1990

Den Chulm,

PRIME MINISTER'S MEETING WITH THE CANADIAN PRIME MINISTER: LONDON SUMMIT

I was a bit bemused to see Mr Mulroney's request to the Prime Minister to let him know the approximate timetable for the London Economic Summit.

As you know, I have already written off to Sherpas about this and indeed have had a reply from the Canadian Sherpa accepting the proposed dates of 15-17 July! A copy of his letter is attached.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Stephen Wall.

N L WICKS

ho al